
                WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

January 13,  2018 

Sunday School—114      8 AM Worship—78     11 AM Worship—167 

Up Coming 
Events 

 
 

Business Meeting— 
7 PM Wednesday,  

Jan 30th  
 

Deacon’s Meeting— 
6 PM Sunday,  

Feb 10th 

Welcome to MVBC Staff 

Senior Pastor—Rich Murray rich@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Family Ministries Pastor—Rick Huber rahuber57@yahoo.com 

Discipleship & Outreach Pastor—Keith Malone keith@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Youth Pastor—Jacob Newman jacob@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Children’s Pastor—Josh Edens josh@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Music Director—Kelly Davenport kelly@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Office Administrator—Sandy Farmer sandy@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Daycare Director—April Salts april@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Daycare Assistant—Kayla Storie kayla@mtnviewbaptist.com 

J A N UA RY  2 0 ,  2 019  

MVBC Volunteers 

Prayer Line – Peggy Street Home: 282-5520   Cell: 737-8900 

Audio/Video Team mvbavteam@gmail.com 

Hostess Patti Pitts 

Deacon & Wife Jack & Patti Pitts 

Greeter Tony Harlow 

Elevator Operators Jim Hankal  

Security—8 AM Ron Phillips, Bill Smith 

Security Next Week—8 AM Tony Harlow, Jim Davis 

Security —11 AM Coty Malone, Galen Freemon 

Security Next Week—11 AM Mike Rogers, Rick Huber 

Weekly Opportunities 

Prayer Time-Sundays @ 9:30 AM 

Sunday School-Sundays @ 10 AM 

Children’s Church-Sundays @ 11:30 AM 

Sunday School Nursery 

Aaron & Dianna Stocton—Jan 20 
Tim & Kendra Lovern—Jan 27 

Nursery (Room #106) Birth-2 years 

Justina Roller—Jan 20 
Liz & Ralph Roller—Jan 20 

Eddie & Bea Owens–-Jan 27 
Galen & Janet Freemon—Jan 27 

Children’s Church  (3 yrs-4th Grade) 

Josh & Ashley Edens - January 

Buffy Bales—Jan 20 
Andrea Burgess—Jan 27 

TeamKIDS —Sun's @ 6:00 

Josh Edens—Jan 20 
Josh Edens—Jan 27 

Wednesdays 

6:00—Choir/Music 
7:00—Discipleship  

7:00—Children’s Preforming              
Arts Team 

BULLETINS:  
Deadline for info to be  
included is 4:00PM on  

Thursdays 
 

INSERTS: 
Need an insert? Deadline  
is 10AM on Wednesdays.  
Inserts are printed/cut on 

Wednesdays. Send to 
sandy@mtnviewbaptist.com             

Please return any insert 

that you don't want to the 

basket on the front foyer 

table. They will be used 

the following week if 

applicable.. 

www.mtnviewbaptis t . com 
 
 

and fo l low us on Soc ial  media  
Instagram @ mtnvbc  

Youth-  Instagram@mntviewyouth  
Snapchat  @ mtnvbc  

Facebook—Mountain  View Bapt is t  Church 
Johnson Ci ty ,  TN 

 

    
Online giving available  

on our website.   
Click the  

“Online Giving” tab. 

Mailing Address:                             

4005 Bristol Hwy                                                                                                       

Johnson City, TN  37601                                                                                                                                               

Phone: 423-282-3262                      

Daycare Office:  423-282-3265 

mailto:mountainviewbaptistmusic@gmail.com


Daycare is Hiring Teachers 

If you are interested in working for the Daycare,  

please see April Salts or call 282-3265. 

Today at Mountain View 

Guatemala Mission Trip– Your $100 deposit 

needs to be paid as soon as possible, so 

that we can lock down who is going. Please 

see Keith Malone if you have any questions. 

Prayer Group 

The group meets on Thursday mornings at 10:00 AM at Lucy Henley’s 

home. Please speak with Lucy Henley if you have any questions. 

8:30 Sermon Title: “Future Plans” 

9:30 Prayer Room—Meeting in Rm (120)  

9:45 Breakfast  

10:00 Sunday School—Our greeters can help you find a class  

11:00 Sermon Title: “Future Plans” 

5:00 TeamKIDS, Youth,  Men’s & Ladies Bible Study 

5:00 Finance Committee Meeting 

Marriage Retreat 2019 

Friday, February 8th thru Sunday, February 10th 

Holiday Inn Biltmore West, Asheville, NC 

Deadline has been extended to Tues., Jan. 22nd. The cost is $200 for 

Friday night and $300 for both nights.     Sign up sheets are in the 

Foyer. Please pay $100.00 to reserve your room. The Retreat will 

be lead by: John & Kathie Parrott.  

Agape Women’s Ministry 

2019 Baby Bottle Fundraiser 
Help Agape Women's Services with their Baby Bottle fundraiser 

for 2019. The Baby Bottles are in the Foyer, please take one 

and fill with money. The work they are doing helps empower 

women and men to choose life for their unborn children and to 

love the women in our community facing an unplanned pregnancy. 

Baby bottles need to be returned by Sunday, Feb. 25th. 

“Men’s Bible Study” The Book of Ruth 

Tonight @ 5 PM The Men’s Bible Study has moved to 

Sunday nights. Steve Price is leading the study on the Book 

of Ruth in Mr. Cambron’s classroom #225-226. 

Women’s Bible Study—Tonight at 5:00PM 
“All Things New “ by Kelly Minter  
This is a Bible study on II Corinthians. 
God's Church is meant to thrive in any city and every 
circumstance in which we find ourselves.  

We will be dedicating 

our Children this 

morning at 11 AM. 

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering  

We have received a total of $10,304.00.We hope to raise $11,500. It 

is still not too late to donate. There are donation envelopes at the 

back of the sanctuary in the collection boxes on the wall.  

Children’s Ministry 

On Saturday, April 6th the kids will be going to Creation 
Kingdom Zoo. Creation Kingdom Zoo is ranked as one of 
the Tri Cities area’s top attractions. The zoo offers you a 
chance to get up close with a variety of animals from 
around the world. Please sign up in the foyer or see Josh 
and Ashley Edens. 

The Church Office is Hiring!  If you are interested in working 3-4    

days a week we would love to hear from you.  Please call Sandy at 

282-3262 or contact the Personal committee. We are looking for 

someone with technical skills and the ability to work with various 

social media sites. 

Congratulations 

Our new deacons are Michael Rogers, Michael Rosenbaum and 
Matt Adams. We would like to congratulate each one of you and 
your families. We would also like to thank Andy Hare for accepting 
the position of Deacon Chairman, Buddy Franks for continuing as 
Vise Chairman and David Sullivan for accepting the position of 

Deacon Secretary. 

“ATTENTION YOUTH” Ridgecrest signup is upon us! Money 

from students will be due on Sunday, February 3rd. Cost will 

be $60 a student. Ridgecrest dates are April 5-7. Please 

see Jacob Newman for more details. 

Deacon Ordination and Installation will be  
Sunday, February 3rd at 3:00 PM. 

 

Examination of the Men & Ordination Council  
Sunday, February 3rd at 1:30 PM 

Men’s Fishing Retreat—April 11th—13th,  
See David Sullivan to sign up. 

We are looking for volunteers willing to help CenterPointe Church 

in Bristol Saturday morning, February 2nd to help with repairs and 

maintenance of the building. Please see Dennis Deese for details. 

There is a sign up sheet in the foyer. 

Additional Mission Opportunity  

There will be an additional mission opportunity for our church 

this year. Plans are being made for us to be a part of the City 

Reach mission project in Memphis, TN. The dates are tentatively 

June 29-July 6. We anticipate that we will be doing community 

outreach such as a 3 on 3 basketball tournament, VBS or Backyard 

Bible Club, door to door evangelism, block parties, or revival 

meetings. Be looking for more information coming soon or see 

Rich for more details. 


